
Tax Increment Financing Committee 

May 14th, 2019 at 6:00 pm at Brook Road 

Workshop Meeting 

 

1. The purpose of this workshop is to walk the property presently owned Mr. & Mrs. 

Goransson that the committee is considering for development. The lot in the TIF 

district is designation 20-54 on the TIF map. The other parcel is located between 

the terminus of Brook Drive and the power line right of way. 

This workshop is tentatively scheduled because the committee is seeking permission 

from the land owner to walk the property. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Members: 

Michael Dupuis, Chairman Charles Bradstreet, Member 

Edward Henningsen, Vice Chair Caleb Sloan, Alt. Member 

Sarah Plocharczyk, Sarah, Secretary Randall Stewart, Alt. Member 

 


